
 

 

 

 

  

Help with your Secondary school 
application form 

Date Monday 21st October 2024 

Time 

 

 12.30-2.30 pm  
Online via MS Teams and face to face  

at Hobbs Hill Wood Primary School HP3 8ER 

Are you applying for Secondary  
school this year?  

Let us help with the worries of applying for a secondary school place. 
We can offer a step-by-step guide to completing the application form 

along with practical help and advice 
A member of the Secondary Admissions Team at County will also be 
online to answer any questions – this will be an ideal opportunity to 

gain a greater understanding of the process including any  
Do’s and Don’ts 

 

 

**Please specify 

whether you 

would like to join 

us online or in 

person ** 

  

For more details and to book, please email: 

jnethercoat@hobbshillwood.herts.sch.uk 

Please include contact details and  

name of child’s school when booking 

Tel: 01442 401222 Ext: 5 
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